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emphasized there was no agenda to the creation of this proposal.  The committee members really do have the best 
interest of the students in mind and they spent a lot of time visiting other colleges and doing research.  Clegg, Najjar, 
and LeHew also responded to these concerns.  Myers-Bowman commented that department heads were sent a survey 
asking what courses could be tagged and what area they would fulfill, etc.  Eiselein mentioned there is a great deal of 
dissatisfaction regarding the current system.  Carroll asked about the assessment piece of this proposal.  Who will 
monitor the process?  Myers-Bowman responded that the 
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